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Transport Access Program 
Lisarow Station Upgrade 

Project update November 2020 

Artist s impression of the Lisarow Station Upgrade, subject to detailed design. 

The Lisarow Station Upgrade is part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW Government initiative to 

provide a better experience for public transport customers by delivering accessible, modern, secure and 

integrated transport infrastructure across the state. 

Construction on the Lisarow Station Upgrade is progressing well with site establishment, investigation 

and enabling activities underway during October. 

Upcoming work - November 

Work will continue in November and includes: 

• utility investigations and site surveying work 

• site establishment and office set up 

• asphalting work 

• installation of hoarding around lift shaft area locations 

• installation of hoarding in the Pacific Highway commuter car park. 

For more information call 1800 684 490. 
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit www.transport.nsw.gov.au/lisarow 
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465 

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/lisarow


 

 

       
     

               
 

              

        

 

               

                  

     

 

 

               

             

            

                 

        

              

       

 

 

Equipment to be used includes surveying equipment, small drilling rigs, vacuum trucks, mini loaders, 

excavators, cranes, light vehicles and hand tools. 

Temporary changes to commuter carpark access 

From November, access to the Pacific Highway commuter car park will change while hoarding is 

installed for the new lift. Traffic control will be in place to assist road users and pedestrians. Please see 

map below for more information. 

Keeping the community informed 

Transport for NSW is committed to keeping the community informed throughout the delivery of the 

project. You can stay informed via regular updates to the project website transport.nsw.gov.au/lisarow 

We will also keep the community informed via newsletters, advertisements and signage. 

For further information on the project or to receive project updates via email, please call the Project 

Infoline on 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

For all urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call our 24 -hour 

Construction Response Line on 1800 775 465. 

For more information call 1800 684 490. 
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/lisarow 
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465 

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/lisarow
mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au



